
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10th September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 7 visit to Beaumanor Hall 
 
We are proposing to take all of our Year 7 students to Beaumanor Hall on a team building 
activity day, on Wednesday 2nd October 2019.  There will be a number of activities, which all 
students will have the opportunity to take part in, which are based on communication, 
building effective teams, developing trust, decision making and leadership etc.   
 
We have run this trip for several years and we strongly believe, that taking part, helps to build 
positive relationships amongst the students, so ideally we would like to take the whole of the 
year group.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £14.00 per student.  This covers all of the activities and the coach. 
 
Students will need to take a packed lunch, but if your child is eligible for a free school meal a 
packed lunch will be provided by the school. 
 
Casual/comfy clothing suitable for outdoor rugged play, needs to be worn. 
 
The coach will leave college at 9:15am and return at approx. 2:40pm. 
 
In order to ensure the smooth running of this process we would ask parents to complete and 
return the consent slip attached, along with full payment of £14.00 in cash (or cheque made 
payable to The Winstanley School) in a sealed envelope, labelled with your child’s name and 
tutor group, to the school reception.  Alternatively you can pay via sQuid. 
We must ask that full payment be paid by Monday 23rd September 2019 at the latest. 
 
There is of course no legal obligation for you to contribute and no students will be treated 
differently according to whether or not his/her parents/guardians have made a contribution in 
response to this request.  However; it will not be possible for us to proceed with the visit 
unless we have the support of all parents who wish their child to go. 
 
The college reserves the right to withdraw student places if their behaviour is below school 
expectations. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Amy Turner 

Head of Year 7 Pupil progress and wellbeing 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I would like (Student’s name): …………………………………. (Tutor group): ……… to take part in the trip to 

Beaumanor Hall on Wednesday 2nd October 19. 
 
I have paid by sQuid   
 
I have enclosed cash/cheque   
 
Please tick appropriate box. 
 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: ………………………………………. 

 
 
 

 

 


